
Contact us
We invite you to contact TC Energy with any questions 

or comments you have about the project:
Loren Locher  

Manager, State and Community Relations U.S. 
Loren_Locher@tcenergy.com
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Wisconsin 
Access Project 
ANR Pipeline Company’s (ANR) proposed Wisconsin 
Access Project (WIA or Project) will provide a much-
needed natural gas supply path from along ANR’s 
Southwest Mainline and the Joliet Hub to critical utility 
and manufacturing markets throughout Wisconsin.

The Project, as proposed, will take place almost entirely on 
ANR’s existing footprint in Wisconsin including:

•	 A certificated capacity increase.

•	 Minor modifications at the Rhinelander, Mosinee, Suring, 
Lena, Coleman, Meeme, and Two Rivers meter stations.

In service is anticipated as early as November 2022. As 
applicable, TC Energy will consult with landowners and local 
communities along the ANR footprint.

Anticipated Project Schedule
March 2021 FERC filing

May 2022 FERC certificate

November 2022 Project in service

For over 65 years, TC Energy has proudly delivered the energy 
that millions of North Americans rely on to power their lives 
and fuel industry. Guided by our values of safety, responsibility, 
collaboration and integrity, our more than 7,000 people are deeply 
rooted in their communities and ensure that we develop and 
operate our facilities safely, reliably and with minimal impact on 
the environment. We are committed to listening to our neighbors 
and we work with all our stakeholders to develop better project 
plans and create long-term opportunities and economic benefits 
in the communities where we operate across the United States, 
Canada and Mexico.


